









November 18, 2011	


David W.  Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

Please find enclosed a letter containing King County’s comments on the filings by Waste Management of Washington, Inc. in Dockets 111814 and 111815.

If you have any questions, please contact Bill Reed at 206-296-4402, or Bill.Reed@kingcounty.gov.

Sincerely,



Kevin Kiernan
Division Director

Enclosure
